
• For most pupils, the best place to be 

during term-time is in school, surrounded 

by the support of their friends and 
teachers. This is important not just for 

your child's learning, but also for their 

overall wellbeing and wider development. 

City of Westminster 

You can find a directory of resources by scanning the QR 

code. There is also information about the fines that the 

Department of Education has introduced as of August 2024. 

S www.westminster.go1.uk/school-attendance 


